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Public Notice of Posting  
FY 2023 Continuum of Care (CoC) NOFO 

CoC Approved Consolidated Application and Priority Ranking  

  

 The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) Continuum of 
Care (CoC) program supports national efforts to prevent and end homelessness and 
provides critical funding to support local efforts to permanently house and support 
individuals and families experiencing homelessness in DeKalb County, Georgia.  
Each year HUD releases a Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) which signifies the 
beginning of a national funding competition among approximately 450 CoCs across 
the country. 
 
The DeKalb County Community Development Department, as the designated 
collaborative applicant for the DeKalb CoC, has responsibility for holding a local 
competition to determine which homeless assistance projects will be included in 
the consolidated CoC NOFO Application.  The local competition, including the 
objective review, rating and ranking of all applications for new and renewal 
projects commenced on August 3, 2023, and concluded on September 13, 2023. 
 
A copy of the CoC Approved - Consolidated Application for FY2023 HUD CoC 
funding, along with all the Priority Listings for all New and Renewal projects will 
be posted and available for public review and comment on the DeKalb County 
website on or before September 26, 2023, at  
https://www.dekalbcountyga.gov/community-development/public-notices.  
 
Questions or public comments may be made to (404) 371-2727 or by email at 
adpope@dekalbcountyga.gov.  
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